
STATE OF CALIFORNIA – THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 
 

 
January 14, 2010 
 
 
 
Mr. Dave Singleton 
California Native American Heritage Commission 
915 Capitol Mall, Rm. 364 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Mr. Singleton, 
 
PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, NORTHEASTERN ALAMEDA COUNTY 
 
The California Energy Commission has received an application for a permit to build a new 200-
MW, natural-gas-fired power plant, east of Livermore (Alameda County) and west of Tracy (San 
Joaquin County). The plant site is located in T2S R3E, Sec. 1 on the Clifton Court Forebay 
USGS quadrangle. 
 
A portion of the Energy Commission’s permitting process involves notifying citizens and 
addressing their concerns. We anticipate holding public workshops and hearings in the future, 
and we would like to notify representatives of the Native American community concerning the 
time and place of these public workshops. To help us do this, please provide (by fax, if possible) 
a current list of representatives of the Native American community who have traditional ties to 
Alameda and San Joaquin Counties, and who wish to be contacted concerning development 
activities there.  
 
Please fax the list to me, Sarah M. Allred, at (916) 651-8868. 
 
Your timely response will be much appreciated. If you have any questions, please call me at 
(916) 654-5008 or at sallred@energy.state.ca.us. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah M. Allred 
Planner II – Cultural Resources 
Environmental Protection Office 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental Protection Division 
 
 
 
 
cc: Craig Hoffman, CEC Siting Project Manager 
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